
MINUTES OF MEETING 

Centerville Planning Commission 

Date: February 12, 1963 

Time: 7:30 P.M. 

Members Present: Theiss, Schell and Butler 

A letter of January 11+, 1963 from Mr. Lynn regarding the 
rezoning application for the Clarke property was read. 
According to Mr. Williams the description given therein 
now agrees with the rezoning request. Butler reported 
that the Village Solicitor said such an ammended 
description could be incorporated in the rezoning 
application without need for refiling. 

No action was taken on this rezoning application as it 
was desired to have the full membership present. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Mann Butler 
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